
STA Purpose 

W252DY, Sussex, NJ 

July, 2022 

 

This request for STA is actually a request for an extension of a silent STA that is a holdover from CDBS, 
BLSTA-20210727AAC.   

The facility was built at the proposed / Licensed site, but licensee removed the equipment subsequent 
to learning that the landlord did not have a current ground lease for its tower & building.  It was 
expected that the ground lease would be renewed but after following up numerous times, confidence 
was lost.  Another tower in close proximity was determined unable to accommodate an additional 
tenant as they said the tower was overloaded as it was.  A third location has been located and a lease is 
in place.  An application will be filed for this location immediately and the facility will be restored to air 
by July 18, 2022. 

 

 


